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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

NON-DUES REVENUE

Date:

01/14/2019


Subject:
Mid-Year Report
 Greeting all, A Very Happy New Year to you all! The Non-Dues Revenue had a very successful 2018 Conference. We had 30 Auction baskets the largest turnout in a long time. Profit made was $1021.00 on the baskets. The NADE Store sells at the conference were $697.00, for a total overall profit of $1718.00.
Brochures were created and distributed at the 2018 NADE Conference and was a big success. Therefore, we will continue to use them for future references.

All has been quiet since the conference, however I am looking forward to the up and coming SWADE Conference to be hosted in OKC in May. We will have the store set up and open at this conference. I have also sent out a flyer to CCP Chair to send out to chapters to remind them that they can order NADE items at any time throughout the year. 
The NADE store is doing well with items in stock and there is in no need to purchase items at this time. This is the end of my mid-year report. I am looking forward to continue to serve as your Non-Dues Revenue Chair person, and be of a service to NADE.

Sincerely, 

Cynthia A Thompson, NON-DUES Revenue Chair
